
Rāpare 22nd o Poutū-te-rangi - Wednesday 22nd March 2023
Tēnā koutou, Kia orana, Malo ni, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Talofa lava, Malo e

lelei, Ia orana, Kumusta and Greetings!

School Fundraiser

On Friday 24th March, we are holding a school fundraiser. Our support
staff will be selling $5 plates of food which will have a sausage, chop
suey and rice. Please support our fundraiser and send your child with
their money tomorrow morning. Payment can be made at the school
office or through your child’s teacher. The plates will be served during
Morning Tea time on Friday. Thank you for your support.

Kia Manuia,
Whaea Paeariki Johnson


